
From: Diane Glazer <dianeglazer@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 8:31 AM 
To: Nazaneen Healy <nhealy@losaltosca.gov> 
Subject: Home Project 226 Solana Drive 
 
To: Naz Healy 
 
Roberto and Ana have shared their plans with me and they appear to be thoughtful and  
fit in with the neighborhood aesthetic.  Yes, the home is a two story and generous in size,  
but it appears it will enhance the neighborhood as well as serve their family needs well. 
 
I strongly urge you to allow their application to be approved and to include, if necessary, any 
modifications suggested 
by their most immediate neighbors for privacy purposes. 
 
Thank you. 
Diane Glazer 
259 Solana Dr, Los Altos, Ca 94022 
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